
Ref: MTBCGEN140215 
Date: 14 February 2015 
 
President/Hon. Secretary 
Tenpin Bowling Congress/Associations 
 
Dear Sir/Mdm, 
 
RE: 38th MALAYSIAN INTERNATIONAL OPEN BOWLING CHAMPIONSHIP 2015 
 
Greetings from Malaysian Tenpin Bowling Congress! 
 
The ever-popular Malaysian International Open Bowling Championship’s 38th 
edition will be held from May 01st – 07th, 2015 at the Sunway Mega Lanes, Sunway 
Pyramid, Petaling Jaya, West Malaysia. 
 
After successfully staged this prestigious Championship in 2014, which attracted 
more than 400 bowlers (both local and overseas) participation, the Organizer 
anticipates a larger pool of leading bowlers from countries globally to participate in 
this year’s event. 

 
For the foreign bowlers, it will definitely be a championship to seriously consider 
competing because it is not only a world-class tournament with top bowlers from all 
over the world competing but it will also be a great holiday destination after the 
championship. Malaysia never fails to mesmerise our visitors with its hospitality, 
excellent accommodation, and fascinating places to visit, the galore of food and 
above all being a very safe place to visit. 
 
So be it a foreign or local bowler, the 38th edition of the Malaysian International 
Open Bowling Championship certainly promises to draw the best of bowlers for a 
highly competitive week of competition. Mark the date in your calendar and confirm 
your participation immediately to be part of this bowling extravaganza! Do not miss 
out on this great opportunity! 
 
At this juncture, the President and members of the Organizing Committee of the 
Championship cordially extend their sincere invitation to you and your bowlers to 
participate in this championship. 
 
Yours	
  truly,	
  
MALAYSIAN	
  TENPIN	
  BOWLING	
  CONGRESS	
  
	
  

	
  
CHEAH	
  BAN	
  CHENG	
  
Hon.	
  Secretary	
  General	
  

 
 

 
 

MALAYSIAN TENPIN BOWLING CONGRESS  
c/o Sunway Mega Lanes, Lot F2.22, Level 1 Sunway Pyramid, 3 Jalan PJS 11/15,  
Bandar Sunway 46150 Petaling Jaya, Selangor, Malaysia. 
Tel: 603-74923226       Fax :  603-74923227      email : administrator@mtbc.org.my 

 
President Dato’ Dr. P. S. Nathan Vice Presidents:                    
Deputy President Tan Sri Mohamad Noor  A.Rahim VP North Dr. Ong Shaw Feng 
Senior Vice President     Mr. George Heng VP East   Mr. Kenny Yap 
Hon. Secretary General Mr. Cheah Ban Cheng VP South/Central Mr. Salim Muda 
Hon. Legal Advisors       Mr. Ruben Mathiavaranam /           VP South/Central Mr. Mazlan Mohd. Said 
                                          Mr. Mark Tallala                             VP East Malaysia Mr. Robert Lu 

 Hon. Treasurer Mr. George Tan 

 
 


